
 

Sherry Lawrence has been a very active and dedicated board member for the 

Ontario Rett Syndrome Association for over eleven years. She is the 

communications director for the board and is also the vice president of  the 

Western Ontario Chapter. As communications director, Sherry oversees the 

O.R.S.A. Resource Centre, is the newsletter editor and has contributed 

endless hours to designing, updating and maintaining the O.R.S.A. website.  

Along with all of  these duties, Sherry has helped with the planning of  a 

provincial conference, has been the host of  many chapter and provincial 

AGM/Socials at her home attends and volunteers at countless Rett 

Syndrome fundraising events and so much more. Sherry has also touched 

the hearts of  many families along the way and has become a great friend to 

many. Sherry, the passion and dedication that you have for making a 

difference in Rett Syndrome is truly inspiring to all. 

 
Thank you for all of  the time and energy that you have given and continue 
to give to the growth of  the Ontario Rett Syndrome Association.  It is with 
the utmost appreciation we give recognition to Sherry Lawrence. 
 

 

IN RECOGNITION OF YOUR LONGSTANDING DEDICATION AS 

THE VICE-PRESIDENT OF THE WESTERN ONTARIO CHAPTER 

AND BOARD MEMBER OF THE ONTARIO RETT SYDROME 

ASSOCIATION FOR THE PAST ELEVEN YEARS. YOUR 

COMMITMENT HAS TRULY MADE A DIFFERENCE TOO MANY.   

“THANK YOU” 


